
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 1:24:43 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:22 AM
To: 
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Leslie Walker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
When Enbridge took over Union Gas in Stratford,ON in 2019, I was paying $74/mon.  In Sept. 2019 the rate went to
$88, by Aug 2021 it was $91, and in Aug. 2022, the price went to $139, a more than 50% increase.  I DO NOT
agree with you giving them permission to raise my gas bill again.  Retired persons live on a fixed income.  The most
recent increase was hard to take; we do not need another one, especially as gas and oil profits from Canada do NOT
remain here.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




